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AUSTRALIAN GYMNASTICS CHAMPIONSHIPS

Congratulations to Elijah W in Year 7 who recently competed at the Australian
Championships for gymnastics.

The 2022 Australian Gymnastics Championships was held at the Gold Coast Sports and Leisure
Centre. Here's what Elijah had to say:

"Over the past week | went to compete in the Australian Gymnastic Championships representing
Team NSW and myself. It was at the Gold Coast, Queensland and was a thrilling experience. | won
2 Bronze, two Silver and one Gold medal."

What an outstanding result! Congratulations Elijah, we are very proud of you.
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